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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO B.PHARM (LE) - 2024
FINAL ANSWER KEY AND CANDIDATE’S RESPONSE

PUBLISHED
 

     
The final Answer Key of the Entrance Examinations for Admission to

B.Pharm (Lateral Entry) 2024 held on 05.01.2025 (Sunday) at various

centres in the state has been published on the website

www.cee.kerala.gov.in. No complaints regarding the answer key have been

received in the office within stipulated time. Candidates' online examination

responses are also published in the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in.  By

clicking the “Candidates Response Menu” in the Candidate Portal candidates

can view their responses in the Computer Based Entrance Examination.
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